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March 14, 2024

VIA E-MAIL

John P. Kniery
Board Administrator 
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board
525 West Jefferson, Second Floor
Springfield, IL 62761

Re: Request to Withdraw Project – Project #23-049, RUSH Lakeview Medical Office 
Building

Dear Mr. Kniery:

We represent Rush University Medical Center and Rush University System for Health (the 
“Applicant”) regarding Project #23-049, RUSH Lakeview Medical Office Building. At this time, 
the Applicant requests to withdraw the project from consideration by the Board. The Applicant 
thanks the Board staff for their time and effort in reviewing the project to date and intends to refile 
the application in the near future. 

If you have any questions or need any additional information regarding the project or this 
request, please feel free to contact me at 312-212-4967.

Very truly yours,

BENESCH, FRIEDLANDER,
   COPLAN & ARONOFF, LLP

Juan Morado, Jr. 


